
Music Booster Meeting Minutes - Wednesday, August 1, 2018 
 
Meeting Attendance: 
Jerrod Cannistraci, Ben Easler, Eric Tedjeske, Jeff Meyer, Barron Deffenbaugh, Jes 
Schmouder, Sarah Mckendree, Jeff Pfarr, Laurie Karl, Jim Berkebile, Robin Berkebile and Andi 
Cveykus 
 
Jim Berkebile made a motion to approve the minutes from the June 6th meeting, Barron 
Deffenbaugh 2nd the motion. All members present in favor. 
 
Barron Deffenbaugh made a motion to approve the meeting agenda, Andi Cveykus 2nd the 
motion. All members present in favor. 
 

● Equipment bus -​ Mr. Nadonley set aside money so we will be able to lease a box truck 
whenever it is needed.  Still need volunteers to drive. Drivers need all clearances and 
approved by the board to be covered by the school’s insurance. A remind will be sent 
out asking for volunteers.  
 

● Drum Major Academy -​ The three students chosen had a great time! They learned a lot 
and it was a very valuable experience for them. 
  

● Concession Stand -  
● Chris Rhode is waiting to get the prices on space heaters and to hear about 

getting a possible freezer. 
● Workday on ​Sunday, August 19th​ to clean and restock the concession 

stand to be ready for the first game on 8/24. Chris Rhode is the point of 
contact if you want to help.  

 
● Disney trip info - ​(April 10th - 15th) Everything is included in the price, cannot get a 

reduce price to cut out any item. Leave at 11am and arrive between 9-10 am the next 
morning. Will be staying at All-Star Music Resort. All music/art activities are scheduled at 
different time so students in multiple music/art classes can participate in multiple events. 
Mr. Cannistraci is checking on how food allergies will be handled while eating in the 
park. 
  



● Fundraising - ​Mrs. Ringler will need to check to see if the seller used for the gob sale 
needs to be licenced. If they need to be licenced, then the gobs would need to be sold 
through another seller. 
  

● Booster meetings-​ Wednesdays don’t work for all Theater booster officers, so possibly 
meeting with theater boosters in the beginning of the year then only meeting together as 
needed throughout the year. 
 

● The next meeting will be held in the art room on ​September 5, 2018​, at ​7:00 
 
Jim Berkebile made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Barron Deffenbaugh 2nd the motion. All 
members present in favor. 


